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From:
To: Wicke,Chris
Cc: carol.k.knowles@gmail.com
Subject: Letter of Support-16 Cowdy Street, Kingston
Date: June 10, 2024 11:27:20 AM

Hello Chris,
Please receive this email as a letter of support for the minor variance application in place
(D13-033-2024) allowing a single story addition at 16 Cowdy Street.  This addition application
is for the replacement of an existing rear yard deck.  I am a neighbour sharing the right of way
alley to 16 Cowdy and have also seen the site and feel it will be an improvement to the
property.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Denison
73 Pine Street, Kingston, K7K 1W4


